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Tuesday 24th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Year 7 Sea Palling Beach Trip 

Wednesday 2nd July 2025 

 

A trip has been organised for Year 7 to visit the beach in Sea Palling on Wednesday 2nd July. We will be leaving school 
at 11am and returning at 1pm. 

Important information for the session: 

Students may wear non-school uniform, so please ensure your child dresses accordingly for the weather. Please can 

all students bring a sun hat and sun lotion. Within reason, the trip will go ahead regardless of the weather, so please 

ensure your young person brings a raincoat.  

Students will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle, ideally in a rucksack (no energy drinks or sweets 

please). Students who have school packed lunch will have lunch provided as normal. We will be eating lunch on the 

beach. 

Students may bring a toy bucket and spade if they wish. They will need to carry these themselves, so ideally they will 

fit into their bag. Please do not feel inclined to buy these if students do not already own them. There will be other 

class activities to take part in on the beach. 

As the students will be returning to school for normal afternoon lessons, please can you send a change of clothes to 

ensure the students do not sit in sandy or damp clothes for the rest of the afternoon. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office on office@allsaintslessingham.co.uk or call us on 01692 

582083. 

Kind regards, 

Luella Cossey 
Year 7 Teacher 

http://www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk/
mailto:office@allsaintslessingham.co.uk
mailto:office@allsaintslessingham.co.uk

